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Electric vehicles are costly and not all families can afford them. You don't get to tell WA state
residents what vehicle they can or cannot own. The infrastructure to build chargers will be very
expensive and could take many years. The cost to upgrade the electric grid will be overwhelming
and could fail. Are you going to take responsibility for this impact to millions of WA residents?


